
BOYD-BUCHANAN SCHOOL BAND RECURRING FIELD TRIP 
PERMISSION FORM  

BBS Band 2025-2026 
 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian:  
 
Because of your child’s involvement with the band, he/she will be taking part in a series of field 
trips during the course of the year. All special activity trip regulations and local school rules will 
be enforced. Please be advised that the school will take every precaution to provide for your 
child's safety on each trip. You are requested to grant permission for your child to attend and 
participate. You are also requested to relieve the school, the board, the administrators, the band 
director, and the chaperones of liability for any accident that may occur on these trips.  
 
 
Becca Smith 
Director of Bands  
Boyd-Buchanan School  
 
 
Dear Becca Smith:  
I grant permission for my child, ____________________________________, to go on the 
trips associated with the Boyd-Buchanan School Band. I understand the schedule may 
change with at least two weeks’ notice. I relieve the school, the administrators, the band 
director, and the chaperones of liability for any accident that may occur.  
 
 
_____________________________________ ​ ​ ______________________ 
Parent or Guardian Signature ​ ​ ​ ​ Date 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________​ ​ ______________________ 
Student Signature​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Date 


